
 

BOOK WEEK 2018 
Pre Prep Dress Up Day 

On Friday 9th February, The Pre Prep  
children are invited to come to school 

dressed as a book character to conclude our 
wonderful Book Week celebrations. 

 
Please let your imaginations run wild and do 

visit our school library if you would like to take 
inspiration from one of our 12,00 books. 

 
As always, it is entirely in order for children  

        not to participate if they  
   choose not to do so. 

 
We look forward to  

seeing your  
creations! 
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